
  
 

 

 

Survey on Children and Young People’s Needs 

in South Dublin 

South Dublin CYPSC is undertaking research to help us write a new 
Children and Young People’s Plan for South Dublin, and we need your 
help!   

We would like to ask children and young people about their experience 
of living in South Dublin and help us plan any services they may want or 
need.  

We would be grateful if you would circulate a link to the online 
questionnaire to your pupils and allow them to complete the 
questionnaire during IT class using I-pad/computer equipment.  It should 
not take any pupil more than 10 minutes to complete the questionnaire. 

Please click on the link below or scan the QR code to see the 
questionnaire: 

https://txyge4jclg7.typeform.com/SDCYPSC-Prim  

The survey is also accessible on the following QR 
code: 

Séamus Mullen from Straightforward Research is 
overseeing this research on behalf of South Dublin 
CYPSC.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Séamus on 0044 77133 29188 or 
seamus@straightforwardresearch.com  

If you have any questions about South Dublin CYPSC, please contact 
Joe Rynn at joe.rynn@tusla.ie 
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